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PRILUCK JOINS MTA'S METRO RAIL STAFF 
AS A DIRECTOR OF CONSTRUCTION 

Herbert M. Priluck has joined the Los Angeles County Metropolitan 

Transportation Authority's Metro Rail construction staff as a director of 

construction and acting area manager. 

Priluck is responsible for overseeing subway construction activity on the 

HollywoodIVermont corridor, including construction of five underground stations. 

"Herb Priluck is a welcome addition to the Metro Rail construction staff," 

said John J. Adams, MTA interim executive officer, construction. "He comes to 

us with a wealth of experience gained in a wide variety of consulting, engineering 

management and hands-on engineering practice." 

Prior to joining the MTA, Priluck was involved with public works projects and 

construction of mass transit systems in Maryland, Massachusetts, New York, 

Florida and in Israel. He served as director of construction for MARTA, the 

Metropolitan Atlanta Rapid Transit Authority, and as a consultant to the Federal 

Transit Administration for the Miami Metrorail project. 

Priluck is a civil engineering graduate of the Massachusetts Institute of 

Technology with 30 years' experience as a Registered Professional Engineer. 
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